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De-enveloping Guernsey property

November 2017
The Document Duty (Anti-Avoidance) (Guernsey) Law, 2017 is coming into force tomorrow (15 November 2017).

The main aim of the law relates to the fact that a sale of the shares in a property-holding company will now attract document duty on the
value of the transaction in the same way as if a matter had proceeded by way of conveyance. Historically no such duty was attracted on
the sale of shares in a company and as a consequence many high value open market properties were held by such companies.

Whilst there will often be valid reasons as to why a property-holding company may continue to be used (succession planning, privacy,
tax, etc.), the law will undoubtedly mean that one of the benefits of employing a holding structure is removed. There are also the
considerations of on-going administration and costs of maintaining a company.

The solution for many will be to complete a conveyance of the property from the holding company to the beneficial owners of that
company. Upon the transfer of the sole asset from the company to the company's beneficial owners, the company can be wound up if it
is not required for any other purpose by a straightforward voluntary striking-off procedure.

Jason Green, who heads up the property team at Collas Crill, said: "We are already busy transferring properties from companies to
the beneficial owners as people decide that they no longer have any need for the company.

"Conveying the property out of the company can have significant savings especially in relation to the costs of running and
maintaining the company. We expect many more people to follow suit."

If you would like to discuss your requirements and how we can assist, please contact us using the details below.
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For more information please contact:

Harry Round
Associate // Guernsey
t:+44 (0) 1481 734822 // e:harry.round@collascrill.com

Jason Green
Senior Partner // Guernsey
t:+44 (0) 1481 734216 // e:jason.green@collascrill.com

Paul Nettleship
ﬁ‘f Partner // Guernsey

” t:+44 (0) 1481 734200 // e:paul.nettleship@collascrill.com

| WE ARE OFFSHORE LAW |
BVI | Cayman | Guernsey | Jersey | London < COLLAS-CRILL

This note is a summary of the subject and is provided for information only. It does not purport to give specific legal advice, and before acting, further advice should always
be sought. Whilst every care has been taken in producing this note neither the author nor Collas Crill shall be liable for any errors, misprint or misinterpretation of any of the
matters set out in it. All copyright in this material belongs to Collas Crill.


mailto:harry.round@collascrill.com
mailto:jason.green@collascrill.com
mailto:paul.nettleship@collascrill.com

